
MANAGER’S DESK FOR SUNDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2021 

 

 

WELCOME TO THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 

 

IT’S DAY 19 OF OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. HAVE WE HEARD FROM YOU YET? OUR 

LETTER COUNT AS OF FRIDAY WAS 274 LEAVING US NEEDING 4779 MORE LETTERS TO 

REACH OUR GOAL.  

[GENE & ROBIN]  IT IS HARD TO PUT INTO WORDS HOW MUCH WE HAVE BEEN BLESSED BY 

GOD THROUGH ALL THE DEDICATED BROTHERS AND SISTERS AT WRVM. MY HUSBAND AN I 

ARE REALLY LOOKING FORWARD TO YOUR UPCOMING TRIP TO THE BRANSON PRAISEFEST. 

WE WENT LAST YEAR RIGHT BEFORE ALL THE COVID SHUT DOWNS. WE WERE SO GREATLY 

BLESSED!! WE CAME HOME WITH A BUS LOAD OF NEW FRIENDS. WE ARE SO EXCITED! MAY 

GOD CONTINUE TO BLESS YOU ALL. 

IT HAS BEEN MY PRIVILEGE TO HOST MOST OF OUR BUS TRIPS. AND OVER THE YEARS MY 

WIFE, NANCY, AND I HAVE BEEN ABLE TO NOT ONLY MEET BUT SPEND TIME WITH SO 

MANY OF OUR LISTENERS. WE ALWAYS HAVE A GREAT TIME AS WE TRAVEL. AND THE 

EVENTS WE ATTEND ARE ALWAYS A BLESSING.  

BY THE WAY, WE NOW HAVE A FEW OPENINGS FOR THIS UPCOMING TRIP TO THE FALL 

BRANSON PRAISEFEST. YOU’LL FIND MORE INFORMATION ON OUR WEBSITE; WRVM.ORG. 

WHILE YOU’RE THERE, YOU CAN LEAVE A LETTER MONTH LETTER AND A GIFT IF YOU 

CHOOSE. WE HOPE TO HEAR FROM YOU FOR OUR BIRTHDAY LETTER MONTH. 

OUR MAILING ADDRESS IS:  WRVM, PO BOX 212, SURING WI, 54174 

OR GIVE ONLINE AT WWW.WRVM.ORG. 

THANK YOU FOR JOINING ME FOR THE MANAGER’S DESK, I’M MIKE CORNELL. 


